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Hello Sisters.

I had my second visit to section 1 meeting at New Kensington. We were met by Section Captain Bonnie Black.
We then went to Pat Rodriguez's house to pick her up and went to dinner at a very lovely Italian restaurant.
The food was great by was why to much, when the plates came out, they were huge. We then visited Aerie
#533 to my surprise my name was on the sign out front welcoming me. The aerie members came up and
intfroduced themselves. We had a very fun evening.

Sunday morning, we went to Denny's for a small breakfast. Then went back to hotel room to pack before
going over to Aerie for coffee and donuts. While they were preparing for the meal for after the meeting.
John Jordon was chief cook and bottle washer. After the meeting during the skit, they arrested me by a

real police officer, T was put in jail. Ruth Jordan was great as always and she threw the book at me literally.
They raised $346.00 for my charity so get me out of jail. It was a lot of fun, and a lot of sisters liked the
police of ficer. Other officers in attendance were Jeannie Tressler, Sue Voight, Deb Bailey, Mary Ellen
Muron, Angel Baysinger, Charrise Clark, Ruth Jordan, Pat Rodriguez, Chris Shupe, Jan Shirey, Becky Delio.
Section Captains Bonnie Black and Keri Steele and Membership Director Laura Baysinger Miner. Sorry if I
missed anyone.

I want to send a huge Thank You the ladies of Auxiliary #533 they really work together. I have two weeks
off and then I will be out for 3 weeks in a row. They food and friendships are great.

Remember to sign up for Fall conference. Also Remember try to be kind to each other.

Also remember to sign up those ladies(houses) for Laura and I.

Where eagles fly,
Mr. Rich Uncle Money Bags
Judy Laughman MSP



Jeannie Tressler, State Secretary
119 Buckeye Rd, Mount Pleasant, Pa. 15666
Phone 724-547-6119 — Email Jeannietress @yahoo.com

Hi Sisters,

The Fall Conference was a success. State Membership Director, Laura Baysinger-Miner did a great job and all of you that attended helped
make it a wonderful weekend. There were 21 Auxiliary’s represented and a total of 55 Sisters. We had the pleasure of having Grand
Madam Treasurer, Tara Florentine. She is a very enjoyable person and we had a lot of fun with her.

The Fall Conference in 2022 will be held on September 16 & 17, 2022. It will be in New Kensington at the Quality Inn. This is the only
bid that I received so the Membership Department only had this one to consider. As | have said before, if your Auxiliary would like to host
a Fall Conference you need to send a bid to me two weeks before next year’s Conference. You would need to contact a hotel to see if
they have a room that is large enough to hold our meeting and that they can also provide a banquet if possible. You will need to have the
cost of the rooms and if they charge for the use of the meeting room and the amount for it. You will also need to the have the cost of the
meal if the banquet will be held there or if it will be held at another location. We try to hold the Conference and the banquet at the same
hotel to make it more convenient for everyone.

I will have the list of the winners for the quarterly Membership drawing, Membership raffle and the Charity Grant’s in the next bulletin.
Please contact me if you would like to schedule a visitation with our Madam State President, Judy and Membership Director, Laura. The
request has to be made to me because | give the schedule to the Madam President and Membership Director. This includes Section

Meetings.

If anyone would like to get the bulletin, please contact me. | will need your address to give to the bulletin editor or you can give me your
email address and she will email it to you. The cost is $10.00 per year.

VISITATIONS
MADAME STATE PRESIDENT

TONY ANGELGO SECTION Il MEETING OCTOBER 10, 2021

KUTZTOWN THANKSGIVING DINNER NOVEMBER 17, 2021
DISTRICT #9 DINNER & DANCE
AND DISTRICT MEETING MARCH 12™ & 13™ 2022

STATE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR

TONY ANGELO SECTION Il MEETING  OCTOBER 10, 2021
DISTRICT #9 DINNER & DANCE
AND DISTRICT MEETING MARCH 12™ & 13™ 2022



BIRTHDAYS:

OCTOBER

GENIE LUTSEO -9

NOVEMBER

MARY ELLEN MURON -1 ELAINE REGI -

TONYA BUMBAUGH - 24

I want to mention a very deep and sincere Thank You to all the ladies for all the
condolences
for the passing of my mother.

MSP Judy Laughman

Calling all photographer's

I am looking for any and all photos taken this year of MSP Judy. If you had or have any functions
please forward them to me for Judy's Scrapbook

You can send them to

Carole Eppley

861 Carlwynne Court Apt 103
Carlise, PA 17013

Or you can Email them to me@ carolepp25@gmail.com.

Thank You So Much

Carole



Hello My Eagle Daughters,

I hope you are all doing good and getting ready for fall conference. I wanted to thank
all of you for the beautiful Get Well cards, Flowers and phone calls that you sent me. Being
your state mom means the world to me

I am so proud of you all of you. Sending hugs and love to you

Love

MOM, Sue Voight

Please remember to bring your donations for Ways and Means for the:

Eastern Regional in Carilse
October 15th and 16™
Thank You

SECTION 1 MEETING

Thank you State Madam President Judy for my Section 1 and my Reading Railroad title. It is a privilege.
Thank you to everyone who attended the Section 1 meeting that was held at New Kensington Aerie 533. It
was a great turnout and a great day.

I thank everyone who helped to make it a success.

A special thank you to New Kensington Auxiliary 533.

This was a success because of you.

Bonnie Black, Section one Captain



DEAR SISTERS,

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK DEBRA BAILEY OUR EASTERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT FOR
APPOINTING ME AS THE EASTERN REGIONAL CHARITY CHAIRMAN OF THE EAGLE VILLAGE FUND
FOR THIS YEAR.

IF YOU ARE PLANNING A FUND RAISER FOR THIS CHARITY, PLEASE E-MAIL ME AT

Aux313patmalone@yahoo.com.

PLEASE USE THE LINK BELOW AND PASS IT ALONG TO ANYONE YOU KNOW WHO MAY MAKE
PURCHASES THROUGH AMAZON. AMAZON WILL DONATE 0.5% OF ELIGIBLE PURCHASES TO EAGLE
VILLAGE WHEN THIS LINK IS USED

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-0938114

EVEN IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JUST MAKE A DONATION TO EAGLE VILLAGE, PLEASE E-MAIL ME.
THANK YOU,

PATRICIA MALONE

EASTERN REGIONAL CHARITY CHAIRMAN OF THE EAGLE VILLAGE



Pumpkin Chocolate Chip Bread

This is very good and just in time for fall!

Servings: 12

Prep Time: 15 minutes Cook Time: 55 minutes
Ingredients

1 % cups all-purpose flour % cup granulated sugar

1 tsp baking powder Y2 cup packed light brown sugar
% tsp baking soda Y4 cup unsalted butter, melted

Y2 tsp salt Y4 cup vegetable or canola oil

2 tsp ground cinnamon 2 large eggs (room temperature)
Y2 tsp ground nutmeg 1 cup canned pumpkin

Ya tsp ground ginger 1/3 cup apple juice (room temperature)
1/8 tsp ground cloves 1 tsp vanilla extract

% cup semi-sweet chocolate chips

Instructions

1. Preheat oven at 350 degrees. Spray a 9x5 loaf pan with non-stick cooking spray.

2. In large mixing bowl whisk together flour, baking powder, baking soda, salt, cinnamon, nutmeg, ginger, and
cloves. Add chocolate chips to mixture and stir.

3. Make a well in center of flower mixture then set aside.

4. In aseparate medium mixing bowl whisk together granulated sugar, brown sugar, melted butter and
vegetable oil.

5. Add in eggs then whisk until blended. Add in pumpkin, apple juice and vanilla. Whisk until well combined.

6. Pour pumpkin mixture into well of flour mixture and fold and stir with a rubber spatula just until combined.
Pour into prepared loaf pan.

7. Bake in preheated oven until toothpick inserted into center comes out practically clean. (A moist crumb or
two is fine, but no batter) About 55 to 60 minutes.

8. Cool in pan for about 5 minutes then run a knife around edges of loaf to ensure it’s loos. Invert onto a wire
rack then turn upright.

9. Cool on wire rack about 30 minutes then transfer to an airtight container to cool completely.

T1ps for Pumpkin Bread

If possible, make the bread the day before you plan to serve it. The flavor, texture and moisture are
better the second day.

Don’t over-mix the batter. That way it will rise nicely.

[f you don’t have all the spices use 1 Thsp pumpkin pie spice instead.
For less fat substitute unsweetened applesauce for vegetable oil.

If you don’t have apple juice substitute with water or milk.

Cool completely before slicing otherwise the slice will sort of crumble.
Double the recipe if desired to make two loaves.



Dear Brothers and Sisters,

My name is Michael Hadden, I have been a member of the Bethlehem Aerie #284 since 1995 currently serving
as Aerie President and District Director for District 11. I'm honored to have been selected by Eastern Regional

President Dwaine Shupe to serve as the Eastern Regional Charity Chairman of the F.O.E. Lew Reed Spinal Cord Injury
Fund.

We all know how important our charities are to us and the people these contributions help. Through our efforts
we can indeed make a difference for those in need. This takes money to support research for Spinal Cord Injuries. I
ask everyone to please keep the Spinal Cord Injury Fund in mind when making their charitable donations this year. Now
that we are starting to get back on track from COVID 19, hopefully your Aerie can hold a fundraiser, 50/50 drawing,
dinner or some event to raise money for the F.O.E. Spinal Cord Injury Fund.

Please send all donations directly to the Grand Aerie:

Grand Aerie F.O.E,

Atten: Kim Fifer Charities Department
1623 Gateway Circle South

Grove City, OH 43123

Make checks out to: F.O.E. Charity Foundation with “Spinal Cord Injury Fund" in the memo line.

If you shop Amazon. Please use the link below and pass it along to anyone who shops Amazon

The link: http://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-2479590

Amazon will donate 0.5% of eligible purchases to the Fraternal Order of Eagles Foundation when the above link is used.

If your Aerie is planning an event or already had one to benefit the Spinal Cord Injury Fund, Please let me know
So I can forward the information to the Grand Aerie for Recognition of your efforts.

If you would like me to attend any invent you are planning, Please contact me and if T am available I will be more
than happy to attend your event.

Fraternally,

Michael Hadden

Eastern Regional Charity Chairman
F.O.E Spinal Cord Injury Fund
Email Mooker74@aol.com

Cell 610-730-6876




WELCOME TO THE B. & O. RAILROAD

NN N N

B. & O. RAILROAD

Rent $95.
if 2 R.R.s are owned 50.
72 SR S 100.
IE Al S 200.

Mortgage Value  100.

ALL ABOARD THE B & O RAILROAD

SECTION II CAPTAIN 2021-2022

IS REQUESTING ALL OF THE F.O.E. AUXILIARY SISTERS

TO COME TO THE DEPOT LOCATED

AT THE TONY ANGELO 01188 AUXILIARY FOR THE
(213 Spring Street, Latrobe, PA 15650)

SECTION II MEETING
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2021 @ 11:00 A.M.
FOR DONUTS AND COFFEE

MEETING AND

$3.00 FOR A TASTY FEAST FOLLOWING THE MEETING AT 12:00 P.M.

Prizes, Basket Raffles (donations welcome); and 50/50°s will take place to raise money for
State Madam President “S5 RICH 53 MONEY 5% BAGS 55” Judy Laughman’s Charity

ore Canine Trainine
Wounded Warriors Canine Training

Please RSVP to Keri Steele at 724-261-8710 or derrvkeri0d@vahoo.com if you can attend!

HOPE TO SEE




